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Number of Pages: 1
Senator Ronaldson asked:

Are there any differences in the terms and conditions of employment—excluding
salary levels, phones and cars—under the PM’s new senior staff certified agreement
that are not available to non-senior staff employed under the Commonwealth
Members of Parliament Collective Agreement, such as leave arrangements? Are there
any differences under that certified agreement that are not relevant to others?

Answer:

Please refer to answer provided to question F59d.
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